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Corporate Water Stewardship Policy 

At Trans-Oil Group of Companies, we recognize the critical importance of water as a finite and essential resource for 

all life and ecosystems. As a responsible corporate citizen, we are committed to practicing efficient water 

management and ensuring the sustainability of this invaluable resource.  

Therefore, we hereby declare our Water Stewardship Policy as follows: 

1. Water Conservation: We are dedicated to reducing our water consumption by implementing innovative 

technologies, processes, and practices to minimize water usage across all our operations. 

2. Environmental Protection: We pledge to protect water quality by preventing pollution, minimizing wastewater 

discharges, and ensuring compliance with all relevant environmental regulations and standards. 

3. Sustainable Practices: We will work towards implementing sustainable water management practices, including 

responsible sourcing, recycling, and reusing water resources wherever feasible within our operations. 

4. Collaboration and Engagement: We will actively engage and collaborate with stakeholders, local communities, 

governments, and non-governmental organizations to promote water conservation, education, and awareness. 

5. Continuous Improvement: We are committed to regularly reviewing and improving our water management 

strategies, setting measurable goals, and transparently reporting on our progress towards achieving these 

objectives. 

6. Risk Mitigation: We will identify and mitigate potential water-related risks to our business operations and supply 

chain, ensuring resilience in the face of water scarcity or other water-related challenges. 

7. Innovation and Research: We will support research and development initiatives aimed at finding innovative 

solutions for sustainable water use, promoting efficiency, and reducing our overall water footprint. 

Trans-Oil Group of Companies acknowledges that responsible water stewardship is fundamental to our business 

success, environmental conservation, and the well-being of the communities in which we operate. We are 

committed to upholding this policy, integrating it into our business practices, and fostering a culture of water 

conservation and sustainability. 

This policy statement represents our commitment to being a responsible steward of water resources and is 

endorsed by our executive leadership. Responsibility for the successful implementation of this policy belongs to 

every Trans-Oil Group of Companies employee at each level and function within the Company. 
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Chief Executive Officer 


